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Bay City, Michigan 
August 23, 1949 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for 
your report on VGRO's er.uipmen_t test broadcasts. The 
many favorable reports, which we received were, indeed 
encouraging. 

WGRO began regular broadcasting Sunday, August 14th, on 

a sunrise to sunset basis. 
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Sincerely, 

Edward T. Dillon 

EDWARD T. DILLON 
VICE-PRESIDENT 


